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objections of license application #20140001008

I have several concerns about the new business on 472 Snelling Ave S. Thave 2 concerns. The first is parking:
Where is all the parking for the customers going to occur? The overflow parking should not be the

neighborhood streets.

The second concern is the closing hour and noise. In the past customers have come out of the near by
establishment after drinking. Customers are intoxicated and loud. I have seen them urinate on the lawns and
wake up to empty beer bottles and cans on the lawn, street and alley.

Thank you for your time

Joy Decker
1606 James Ave
St Paul, 55105
651-699-7671




